
If you have any questions, please contact Jennifer Thomas at: jthomas@uhsaa.org 

 

 
 

Annual Catastrophic Insurance Billing 
Due September 15 

For Your Information: 

Catastrophic Insurance Premiums for the 2025-26 School Year 
 

The UHSAA Board of Trustees has determined through a motion that 

catastrophic insurance will continue for the 2025-2026 school year. Member 

schools will pay the full catastrophic premium and then receive a 100% 

reimbursement from the UHSAA Foundation.  

 

The Board of Trustees will evaluate in May what percentage of reimbursement 

will be provided to member schools in the future. The UHSAA and its 

Foundation have returned nearly two million dollars to UHSAA member 

schools during the past 15 years. 

Classification 
6A 
5A 
4A 
3A 
2A 
1A & Activity Only Schools 

 

Premium 
$ 2,600 
$ 2,000 
$ 1,400 
$ 900 
$ 600 
$ 200 
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